COPY. -

Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

31st July, 1935,

Dear Sir,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 26th instant
respecting the fees chargeable for the special survey during
construction of the machinery of Messrs. Cia Euskalduna's Yard
No.97 and Messrs.Soc,., Espanola de Construccion Naval's Yd.No.42
your First Entry Reports for which have come to hand,

Accounts for the fees due in sterling, amounting in
the case of each vessel to £195,18.0 have been forwarded to Messrs,
La Magquinista Terrestre y Marittima of your port, and you will be
advised in due course when payment is received.

I am, Dear Sir:,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee,

R.Rennie, Esq.,
BARCELONA,

W32 -0\15



